
May 4, 2020 

Mayor Pauline Cutter, Chair 
Alameda County Transportation Commission 
111 Broadway, Suite 800 
Oakland, Ca 94607 

Dear Chair Cutter, 

This letter is intended to supersede the information in the letter written to Chair Valle on 
September 11, 2019 (attached) as it relates to the language to be amended in the 2014 
Transportation Expenditure Plan currently found on page 18.  Please use the following 
language for the amendment: 

Valley Link Rail in Alameda County ($400 M) 
This project funds the first phase of a Valley Link Rail Extension from the existing 
Dublin/Pleasanton BART station within the Tri-Valley and Altamont Pass in Alameda County 
using the most effective and efficient technology. Funds are for construction for any element 
of this first phase project in Alameda County and shall not be used until full funding 
commitments are identified and approved for the initial operating segment that most 
effectively meets the adopted project goals, and a project-specific environmental clearance is 
obtained. The project-specific environmental process will include an alternatives assessment 
of fundable and feasible alternatives, and be consistent with mandates, policies and guidance 
of federal, state, and regional agencies that have jurisdiction over the environmental and 
project development process.  

Thank you, 

Alameda County Supervisor Scott Haggerty, Chair 

cc:  Ms. Tess Lengyel, Executive Director, Alameda CTC 
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